
 
140 Years.... The Big One! 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = 
The BIG One is happening in Canton and don’t miss it!  Every 5 years we celebrate Canton Day Off 
and the celebration will be held on August 16, 17, and 18, 2019.    Our parade will be held on Saturday, 
August 17 at 1:00.   We are hoping you will be able to participate and make our parade extra special.    
Prizes will be awarded for the best entries.  We have also enclosed a brochure of events for your 
information. 
 
Please complete the bottom portion of this form and return to us no later than, July 22, 2019.  Instructions 
regarding formation area, line-up time and number will be sent out to those who intend to participate after 
August 5, 2019.   If you should have any questions or special requests please feel free to contact any of the 
parade committee listed below. 
 
If you are no longer a chairperson or point of contact person, please forward this letter to the proper people.  
We look forward to seeing you at CANTON DAY OFF! 
 
Canton Day Off Parade Committee 
 
Linda Wilder   507-743-8518 
 
Or email brendawilder@mchsi.com 
 
 
_____ YES, I will be participating   PLEASE SEND THIS FORM TO: 
       Parade Committee 
_____ No, I will not be participating   211 S Main Street 
       Canton, MN  55922 
 
Type of Unit:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Organization:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:_____________________ State:________________ Zip:______________ 
 
Telephone Number:___________________________________ 
 
Special Requirements: 
 
 
Please supply information on your unit for our parade announcers:     

mailto:brendawilder@mchsi.com

